
Dear PCA Families,

We have an important survey coming up, and we want to encourage you to participate. The
New Mexico Public Education Department is conducting a survey to learn about student
well-being and what we can do to help students succeed.

The survey will be conducted from October 28th to November 29th, 2024, and we ask all PCA
families to participate and share their thoughts.

Families, starting on October 28, 2024, you can participate in the survey by clicking on this
link.

We're conducting these surveys for a couple of important reasons:

● We want to help our students learn and grow by making their education more engaging
and inclusive, with a focus on both academic and social-emotional learning. We also
want to make sure that our approach is culturally and linguistically responsive.

● We aim to provide all students with equal access to support services and learning
opportunities, so they can succeed in school, no matter their background, family income,
or abilities.

Students and staff interested in knowing more about the survey questions they’ll see can see
question samples here and here. You can also see samples of questions for school staff and
teachers here and here.

View more information about Panorama surveys in this video.

Thank you for helping to make PCA an optimal learning environment for all of our students!

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/newmexico/family/surveys?language=en
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/newmexico/family/surveys?language=en
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/newmexico/demo/3c3dc982-c028-4fcb-8cd8-73a8b60abd55
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/newmexico/demo/52e7ad3f-77a9-4f0f-b6b2-697302e1de88
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/newmexico/demo/ed1aca0c-2c27-44ab-ae9a-45f0a041a968
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/newmexico/demo/e4542714-30b8-4a1b-88c6-5683f99ce1af
https://panoramaed.wistia.com/medias/c4gy192mn6

